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Mark  Your Calendars … 
 
Please check our website or School-day.com for more details. 

April 10 School Council Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 
May 8 School Council Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 
May 27-29, June 2-5 EQAO Grades 3 and 6 Assessments 
May 30 PD Day 
June 4 Spring Social and Supper hosted by the CPS School Council  
June 12 School Council Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 

   
 
Please call our attendance line at 519-570-8068 ext 3174 to report all absences.  If 
your child is going to be away for more than 5 days, please complete the necessary 
absence form available from the office. Thanks for your co-operation.  

 
 
Before and After School Programs in September 2014 – Are You Interested? 
To register for Before/After School programs register online at http://www.wrdsb.ca/beforeafter/ .  
Parents are encouraged to indicate their interest before April 30th in order for the school to determine 
viability for the programs.  A final decision will be made in early May 2014. 
 
Renovations Begin in May 2014 at Conestogo P.S. 

As part of our Full Day Kindergarten program for next year, one of our classrooms (Rm 6) will be 
under construction commencing late May/early June 2014.  This classroom will be expanded 
to 1200 sq. ft. and will contain a kitchen and washroom area to facilitate both a kindergarten 
class and before and after school programs.  When completed our Primary pod will be 

outfitted with air conditioning and will have capacity for 3 FDK classrooms.  
 

School Council News 
Did you know that a dedicated group of parents on the CPS School Council meet once a 
month to discuss school issues and enhancements to our school community?  We are 
thankful for their commitment and input they give to the school staff and for the many 
ways they contribute to the overall fundraising and ‘extra things’ at our school.  You are 
always welcome to attend the meetings and can also find detailed minutes on our school 
website http://con.wrdsb.ca or posted on the School Council board in the school.   

To contact someone on the School Council send an email to council.cps@gmail.com. 
 
Notes for Parents  

• Please contact the school office if you are planning on moving this Spring/Summer or you know of 
someone moving into the area. 

• Just a reminder, for the safety of our students, there should be no student pick-up or drop-off in the 
parking lot at the beginning and end of the school day.  Thanks for your assistance. 

 
Thank you to our faithful volunteers who regularly come and assist our teachers and 
students in their learning.  Without you, our school would not be able to accomplish all 
that we do. Your commitment to our school community is very much appreciated. 
 

 
 
http://con.wrdsb.ca     @conwrdsb  
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